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Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

 

Thursday 21st September 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6, 

 
Bikeability – week beginning 4th December 2017 

 
Attached to this letter is information from the WSCC Road Safety Officer regarding the ‘Bikeability Training 
Course’ the children will have the opportunity to undertake in December. 
 
Please read the letter and the booklet carefully before filling in the consent form on page 4 of the booklet and 
sending this back to school before half term.   
 
The children will undertake one of three sessions on a daily basis during the week beginning 4th December 
2017.  They will need their bicycle in school every day during that week.   
 
We ask that the children wear their normal school uniform and have suitable tracksuit trousers and trainers in 
their PE bag to change into for the sessions plus a warm coat and gloves if cold or wet.   
 
If you have any questions regarding bikeability please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Jo MacGovern 
Headteacher 


